
New accessible playground 

This project is funded by the
Australian Government Local
Roads and Community
Infrastructure Program.

While the works are underway,
a section of the Mackellar
Street Reserve and pathway
will be temporarily closed.

We apologise for any
inconvenience while works are
carried out. 

For more information, visit
www.benalla.vic.gov.au or call
03 5760 2600.
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New inclusive and accessible
play equipment is being
installed at Mackellar Street
Reserve, transforming the
space into a welcoming
environment for children of all
abilities. 

The new equipment includes
an inclusive carousel, an
accessible buggy rocker, a
triple bay swing, activity station
and musical chimes.

Construction has begun, with
the installation of rubberised
pathways to improve access.

Works update 

Road surface asphalt works have recently been
completed in Benalla as part of Council’s reseal
preparation program.

Get ready to make a splash
The Benalla Splash Park has reopened, just in time for the
warmer weather. 

The Splash Park is open every day from 9am to 8pm. 

For more information visit www.benalla.vic.gov.au or call 
03 5760 2600. 

Asphalt pavement patching has been completed at:

Arundel Street North.
Bennison Court.
Boger Street.
Church Street.
Clarendon Street.
Clarke Street.
Deas Street.
Faithful Street.
Holloway Street.
Kent Street.
Mary Street.
Psaltis Parade.
Rebbechi Court.
Riverview Road.
Salisbury Street.
Shadforth Street.
Thomas Street.
Waller Street.

We thank the community for their patience while we
carried out these important maintenance works.

http://www.benalla.vic.gov.au/

